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 The BOE had pulled the meeting minutes from the consent agenda last 
time pending further discussion of inclusion of a statement made while a 
vote was being taken.  It is my understanding that the BOE would like to 
further discuss this and based upon what is decided, can add the minutes to 
the next consent agenda.   

 


